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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

  

Happy New Year – we hope you all had a great Christmas! 

Winter Weather 

Whilst we are hoping it does not happen during the winter, on occasion 

we have had to, (along with other schools) close school in really bad 

conditions which prevent staff from getting to school (usually due to 

snow!).  If this does happen, you would be contacted as soon as 

possible.  

We would go to ‘remote learning’ – tasks and activities would be put on 

Google Classroom which all children would be expected to complete.  

Fingers crossed this is not the case this year.  

 

 Wraparound care  

You will shortly be receiving a letter regarding our plans for wraparound 

care, which will be provided by ‘Maxi’s’ out of school club.  

 

Other news… 

Sadly, Miss Parkinson will be leaving at half term.  She has taken up a 

new post in a SEND school, an area of education that she has always 

been passionate about.  We are really sad to lose Miss Parkinson, who 

has been such a fabulous addition to our Team.  We wish her luck in the 

future.  We are currently in the process of recruiting a new member of 

staff.   

Also, congratulations to Ms Nuza, who is expecting her first baby!  Again, 

we will be recruiting a teacher to cover her maternity leave and will 

keep you informed when the time comes!  
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A few key dates… 

Fri 19th Jan 

• Panto Time! 

Our annual Pantomime – this year we will be ‘booing and hissing’ to Robin Hood!   

 

On this occasion we are able to fund the pantomime using a very generous 

donation given to us by the Grandparent of a child who left year 6 last year.  We 

are extremely grateful! 

 

Tue 23rd Jan  

• NSPCC Assembly and Workshops – workshops for Years 2, 5 & 6 

 

Fri 26th Jan 

• 6pm Family Quiz Night 

 

Fri 2nd Feb 

• Whole School Open Afternoon 1.30 – 3pm 

This is an opportunity to come into school and visit your child’s and other classes to 

find out what the children have been doing and learning.  

 

Please enter via the main office, where you will be asked to sign in.  We look forward 

to welcoming as many of you as possible. 

 

Fri 9th Feb 

• School Closes for Half Term  

 

Spring Term (2) 

 

Mon 19th Feb 

• School Re-opens 
 

 


